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Mooloolaba Foreshore Revitalisation  

Stage 1 Northern Parkland  

Project number: B-4741 

 
Temporary changes to traffic conditions 
Mooloolaba Esplanade, between Steve Irwin statue roundabout and Venning Street  
Thursday 10, Friday 11, and Monday 14 February (6am – 5pm) 

(All works weather and site conditions permitting) 

Ahead of the forecast wet weather next week 
and with the appropriate resources currently 
available, an opportunity has developed to 
undertake kerb reconstruction works along a 
section of the southbound lane of Mooloolaba 
Esplanade on Thursday 10, Friday 11 and 
Monday 14 February. No works will take place 
on the weekend.  

To safely undertake these works the 
southbound lane of Mooloolaba Esplanade, 
from the Steve Irwin statue roundabout to 
Venning Street, will be temporarily closed to 
motorists. The northbound lane will remain 
open. 

Detours will be in place during the day with 
normal traffic conditions resuming each 
evening.  

The taxi rank will remain open under traffic 
control. Parking at the Beach Terrace car park 
will remain available. 

Pedestrians access will remain.   

What to expect during these works? 

Intermittent, low-medium level noise impacts 
can be expected with construction workers, 
machinery and vehicles on site. Every effort 
will be made to minimise construction impacts 
where possible.  

Register to receive project updates  

To subscribe to our regular construction 
updates, send your contact details to 
mfr@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

Contact the project team 

For any question about these works contact 
Council’s customer service team on (07) 5475 
7272 (Monday to Friday 8.15am-5pm) or 
email mfr@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au

 

 

 

 

 


